
SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, PoBox 575 SALEM, NY 12865 

Phone and Fax 854-9712 --- Email salemwaterdept@gmail.com 

April 14th 2021 Wednesday 7pm
 
• There are 315 meters in service.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• We got new internet at the water barn. Spectrum got hooked up and seems 
to be working way better than our other one did.
• We flushed all the fire hydrants and re-flushed the dead ends. The system is 
ready for the summer. Flushing went very good.
• We did flow test and static lost tests on a couple fire hydrants near the old 
CB Sports building. I’m waiting on to hear back on what the flows are.
• We did a hand full for Dig Safe mark outs.
• All Fire Hydrants are in service 
• We did our 2nd PFO round of testing. Hope it comes back like 1st round did 
and hopefully we should be set with that.
• Eye wash and Fire Extinguishers checks have been done. 
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225.  
• We need to have the office door at the water barn replaced - will do in 
spring.
• Worked on the year end reports for the water system and trying to get more 
information together to be able to get it on the town web page.

* We will be washing the outside of the water tank 

* Travis and I have been trying to do “FREE” water training classes as we 
have found them. There has been a couple web training that we have done. 

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator                  


